
 

Welcome to FIRST GRADE! 

August 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

We’re happy to be your children’s first grade teachers! We hope you’re anticipating this fun 

and exciting year as much as we are. First grade is an extremely important year. In order to 

start the year with all the supplies that we will need, we have made the following list. We 

appreciate your support in our classrooms. 

 

Supply List: 

12 plain yellow pencils 

1 package of cap eraser 

8 glue sticks 

3 boxes of 24 crayons (no larger than 24 please) 

1 pair of student scissors 

4 composition notebooks (marble, not the spiral kind) 

1 pocket folder with prongs 

1 package of washable markers 

2 packages of black dry erase markers (1 package fine point, 1 package regular) 

1 package of 3x3 yellow Post-It Notes (package of 2 or more, please) 

1 old shirt to be used as a smock in Art (labeled with child’s name on the collar)  

$7.00 for Scholastic News (checks made payable to Leesville Elementary School) 

"You can make payments online through our on-line payment website.  If you choose to 

send in money, please send the exact amount as we can't make change or you can send a 

check made payable to Leesville Elementary School (LES) for the correct amount." 

 

***Please note that this is a general supply list for all first grade teachers. 

Your child’s teacher may request other supplies for their classroom*** 
 

 

We look forward to meeting you!! 

The First Grade Teachers 
 

https://osp.osmsinc.com/wakenc/

